PRAYER ITEMS

Bridgcwag
Pray for those who are involved in getting our Fall programs up and
running again. Pray that there will be people who are willing to help
with these ministries and that they will all have joy in serving Jesus.

Sick & Shut |n
Helen Doerksen Cypress House
Betty Braun, Henrietta Friesen, Herbert Nursing Home
Elizabeth Regier
Kay Hoffman, Nettie Falk Herbert Heritage Manor
John Braun Gull Lake Care Center
Margaret Gerbrandt, Margaret Dyck, The Meadows

John Neustaeter, Ormond Klaassen,
Arlone Wirsche, Herb Tacholsky
Gertie Penner At Home

Saslcatchcwan ConFcrcncc of MB Cl’rurchcs

Pray for the upcoming Interim SKMB Convention called for Saturday,
September 17" 2016 in Saskatoon to vote for a new Director of Ministries.

MB Fastors

Pray for Andrew & Shawna Klassen serving at West Portal.

MB Missions

Jen Schmidt serves with MB Mission in Mexico. Jen is part of the
Matthew Team that is serving in Guadalajara, where her vision is to
prepare people for cross-cultural mission. Pray for wisdom in her
discipleship relationships with interns, teams and the Mexican
youth in local churches.

Swift Current (Churches
Pray for the ministry at Cornerstone Fellowship Church.
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Our Mission
To Glorify God and Make Him Known
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Qur Core Values

To live Christ-Centered lives of
Love, Grace, Humility, Spiritual Maturity
& Mission.

This Morning at Bridgeway
10:00 Worship, Prayer & the Word
Pastor Darren Kennedy: Joshua 12 - 22




We welcome you to our Sunday Worship service! This morning

Dave Funk and his team will lead us in worship with songs of praise
and Victoria Orthner will minister during our Offering time. Pastor
Darren will bring the Message from Joshua 12 - 22.

Children’s bulletins for ages 3-6 and 7-12 are available at the
Children’s Ministry Bulletin Board.

Nursery — Supervised Child Care is available in the “Play Room”
in the north hallway for ages 4 and under, during the worship
service.

August 21 — Rachel & Ryan Wiebe

August 28 — Carrie & Kalem Klassen

UPCOMING EVENTS

details in the following weeks.

September 17 — Beth Moore Simulcast “Living Proof” @ Trailview
Church. Check with Brenda Epp for tickets.

September 18 — Sharon Butler will share about their ministry with
Christar in the morning service.

September 18 — Herbert Heritage Manor service.

Greeting guests at church is an important part of
the  hospitality  ministry of  the church
and greeters form part of the first impression that a
guest receives of Bridgeway church. We are looking for people to
welcome others on Sunday Mornings. If you have an interest in this
please give us a call! Jerry & Lee Funk

SERMON NOTES

Joshua 12 - 22
Pastor Darren



FALL MINISTRIES 2016

Sunday Morning Small Group

Sundays 9:30 Sept. 11-Oct. 16 - Room #21&22

This is a group about connecting, engaging, being vulnerable,
and crying out to God. For six weeks, on Sunday mornings
before church, we’ll be meeting to read and discuss certain
psalms of lament — we’ll talk openly and compassionately about
how to pray when we’re hurting, and we’ll pray for one another.
Anyone and everyone is welcome.

For more information, please contact Jordi Sutton.

King’s Kids

Sunday Mornings 9:30-10:30 - Downstairs

For Children ages 3-grade 6.

A change in focus is what we are striving for this year with
Sunday School. We would like to adopt stronger relationships
with our Sunday School kids and families, place an emphasis on
memory verses (without pressure) and give the kids an
opportunity to learn and grow in their prayer life.

MOPS

Tuesdays Starting Sept 20 — 9:30-11:30

If you are a mom of preschoolers, please join us at MOPS
beginning Tuesday September 20 from 9:30-11:30!

We want this to be a place where mothers of your children can
find friendship and support based on Biblical principles.
Childcare is provided. Please contact Julie @ 306-773-6876 for
additional information. Hope to see you there!

YOUTH

Youth will start on September 9" for Grades 7-12 every Friday
night from 7 -10pm. We will have a mix of Bible Study nights
as well as fun activity nights. Hope to see you there!

Update on SCAMA Refugee Committee,

I have some great news to share with all of you! Our family is
adjusting well to life here in Canada and there are a few things I
want to share with you and some things to pray for!

Even though the government has only given emergency
coverage for dental work for the family under the refugee
program, the family doctor has been able to prescribe them that
needed dental care. The dental clinic staff have been very
generous and supportive as well! Praise God for this
provision! Please keep praying for the family in this area and
the improved health of everyone.

School is starting in 2 1/2 weeks! The summer has flown by
and the children are excited AND nervous to start school. A
HUGE thank you to the Lutheran church committee for being
willing to organize supplies and to All Saints Elementary
School for raising money for this specifically. Please pray for
the children and parents as they approach another BIG change
in their routine.

Parents are starting English lessons. Pray for determination,
comprehension and retention as they face this challenge!

Mahmoud, the father, has expressed a desire to thank in person
the people who helped bring his family here to Canada. There
is discussion about them visiting a church on a Sunday to do
this. I will give further details when this is arranged and
whether it will be just one visit or a few different times as there
are a lot of churches involved! Pray for wisdom as we arrange
this!

Thank you for being willing to be involved in making a
difference in this family’s life. God bless you!

Tammy Israelson



